
I would like to express my objection to the plan of building a new crematorium on Firs 
farm or the Church st recreation ground. I have yet to see any evidence that this is needed it 
seems that this is yet another development that is being put upon the residents of Enfield 
without any real consultation.
It’s seems to me that this council is hell bent on ruining what is left of this once leafy 
borough and it will do anything to increase the council coffers . With all the changes this 
council is proposing ie Crews hill , Forty hall , whitewebbs I can promise you that I and all 
the people I have spoken to regarding these changes will never vote for you again . 
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